PLANNING REPORT – 11th November 2022
Planning Applications received 
22/01778/F

5 Castleacre Close, South Wootton.

Extension to rear of dwelling

Decision: Support the application.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

22/01438/F
Polmuir, 32 Castle Rising Road, South Wootton

Rear Extension
22/00084/TPO
33 Oak Avenue, South Wootton

2/TPO/00330 T1 Cut back oak tree beside house removing a few branches that are touching the house would say less than 2% reduction
22/00066/TPO
Copper Beech, 76 Nursery Lane, South Wootton

2/TPO/00146: T1. Mature Beech tree - To carry out 0.5m - 1.0m crown reduction, along with removal of dead wood. T2. Mature Alder tree - To carry out 0.5m - 1.0m crown reduction. T3. Mature Blue Spruce tree (Dying) To dismantle/fell to as close to ground level as possible. T4 Yew Trees in front garden - To trim extended and overhanging limbs of yew trees to boundary fence line. 

The following Planning Application has been finally disposed of – New Planning Application required:
21/01934/NMA_1
Land off Bede Close, North Wootton

Non-Material Amendment to Planning Permission 21/01934/F The installation of a 25.2m telecommunications tower supporting 3no antennas and 1no 0.3m dish – 4no cabinets a 1.8m high chain link fenced compound and associated ancillary equipment.

Notification of New Property Addresses:

The Borough Council has notified us of new property addresses for the development West and Southwest of 55 to 65 Nursery Lane, South Wootton:
1 - Buttercup Way


5 – Cosmos Close

9 – Poppy Place    
2 - Daisy Drive


6 – Primrose Place
   

3 - Lilac Lane


7 – Marigold Way 

4 - Daffodil Drive


8 – Rose Grove
See file for full details including property numbers. 

